
COUNCIL MEETINGS

The next Council Meeting will be held on 
Wednesday 21 May 2025 at 2.00pm.
Details will be available on Council’s 
website: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
councilmeetings
To watch the meeting live or when it suits 
you, visit:
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/live

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITIES

Looking for a new job? We might have the 
perfect position for you! Check out our 
current vacant positions here: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
vacantpositions

South Gippsland Shire Council News

REQUEST FOR TENDERS

Council is seeking submissions from 
qualified companies/applications for the 
following: 
RFT/443 - 25/26 Resheet Program 
Tenders close 2.00pm AEDT on Tuesday 
27 May 2025. 
Documentation is available from 
Council’s e-Tendering Portal 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders

COMMUNITY TRAINING

Council’s May and June Community 
Training Calendar is now available. To 
see what’s on offer and to register for a 
session, visit: 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/
communitytraining

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION

Council is seeking submissions from 
qualified companies/applications for the 
following: 
RFI/438 - Waratah Bay Coastal Hazard 
Assessment 
Proposals close 2.00pm AEDT on Tuesday 
20 May 2025. 
Documentation is available from Council’s 
e-Tendering Portal 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au/tenders

CONTACT US

9 Smith Street, Leongatha  
15 Little Commercial Street, Korumburra 
03 5662 9200 
www.southgippsland.vic.gov.au

North Poowong Road Upgrades

In line with Council’s initiative of 
Connecting our People and Places, 
North Poowong Road has been 
upgraded from gravel to seal.

These works complement the 
already sealed eastern portion of 
North Poowong Road. The road is 
now completely sealed between 
Mt Lyall Road and Drouin-
Korumburra Road.

North Poowong Road was 
identified as a priority sealing 
project due to rising traffic 
volumes, particularly from heavy 
vehicles.

The road network at the western 
end of the Shire is experiencing 
increasing demand coinciding 
with regional growth.

Sure Constructions (VIC) were 
awarded the contract and began 
works in February of this year.

The road works are now 
complete, and the road is open 
to the public.

Council would like to thank 
the Australian Government for 
funding these works through 
the Local Road and Community 
Infrastructure program.

South Gippsland Shire Council will be raising the 
Rainbow Flag in recognition of IDAHOBIT Day.

When: Wednesday 14 May from 11.00am.

Where: The fl agpoles outside Council’s Main 
Offi  ce, 9 Smith Street Leongatha.

International Day Against Homophobia, 
Biphobia and Transphobia (or IDAHOBIT Day) is 
recognised on 17 May, marking the anniversary 
of the day homosexuality was removed from 
the World Health Organisation’s International 
Classifi cation of Diseases.

IDAHOBIT Day
Flag Raising
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